Subject: FW: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Date: Friday, June 23, 2017 10:30:29 AM

----Original Message----

From: Robert Kissinger [mailto:info@nopecincy.org]

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 2:23 PM

To: Johnson, Thomas < Thomas. Johnson@puco.ohio.gov > Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear PUCO Commissioner Thomas W. Johnson,

As a resident of Montgomery and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

I attended the OPSB public hearing on June 15th, and spend three hours listening to my fellow community members tell their stories about how this dangerous pipeline will affect them. I then found out that NOT ONE OPSB BOARD MEMBER ATTENDED!!!!!!!!!! The board members should be ashamed of themselves. This pipeline shound not be built. Had the board attended, they would have been able to understand why. What a poor example the baord gives. They will make critical decisions that could adversely affect many communities, but yet refuses to listen to those very citizens they affect. Shame on all you!

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Robert Kissinger

Subject: FW: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Date: Friday, June 23, 2017 10:30:06 AM

----Original Message----

From: Martinette Shelton [mailto:info@nopecincy.org]

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 2:55 PM

To: Johnson, Thomas < Thomas.Johnson@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear PUCO Commissioner Thomas W. Johnson,

As a resident of Cincinnati and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

I oppose any new gas pipeline. I don't care what route they come up with. At this point in time in history our path forward is clearly with renewable energy not fossil fuel. Why we would endanger people and the environment with this proposed expansion?

Our own Siting Board decided not to join in a community meeting with citizens in the proposed route areas. Why? I don't even understand how this came to be, but to have our own officials not even participate is completely unacceptable

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Martinette Shelton

Subject: FW: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Date: Friday, June 23, 2017 10:29:56 AM

----Original Message----

From: Alvin Denenberg [mailto:info@nopecincy.org]

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 3:29 PM

To: Johnson, Thomas < Thomas. Johnson@puco.ohio.gov> Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear PUCO Commissioner Thomas W. Johnson,

As a resident of Blue Ash and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

This pipeline expansion project is a major safety hazard to anyone who resides or is present within the pipeline blast area; it will cause devastation to the land it will be installed in; and will result in substantial property value loss. (Some real estate brokers have estimated the property value loss as high as 30%)

As a safety hazard, if there is an explosion, (and there have been multiple instances across the United States), anyone within a 500 ft radius has a high chance of death or serious burns. There have been concerns about how the pipeline is constructed in order to prevent any leaks, how often the pipeline is monitored, and the response time by Duke Energy.

If you look at the proposed pipeline routes, the green route, crosses multiple residential areas on Glendale-Milford Rd., Reading Rd., and the new Blue Ash Summit Park, where many concerts occur, and a location where families bring their children to enjoy nature and have fun. This park has cost millions in taxes to Blue Ash residents, and as part of the project, Duke Energy will also install a pressure relief valve on that land.

This green route also passes in front of the Boy Scouts Achievement Center and Gorman Heritage Farm, where children of all ages, attend meetings and overnight camping adventures to learn skills.

The alternate orange route, will not only pass thru residential areas, it will also be in close proximity to the Kenwood Towne Center, several shops and restaurants, several medical office buildings, and the Mercy-Jewish Hospital, putting thousands of patients and shoppers at risk.

Home owners will lose use of some of their property, due to the underground pipeline. Trees and other foliage will be removed, stream crossings will have to be altered, resulting in water runoff, leading to flooding. Animal habitats will also be destroyed in the process.

In addition to the above reasons why I am opposed to the pipeline, I am appalled that the OPSB wasn't even at the recent hearing to listen to these reasons.

This action demonstrates to me that the ,OPSB and Governor of Ohio, must be influenced by Duke Energy and could care less for the citizens of Ohio.

Maybe this pipeline should go thru your neighborhoods. So let's make sure this pipeline does not go thru anyone of the proposed routes, since it is not needed and is dangerous.

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards, Alvin Denenberg

Subject: FW: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Date: Friday, June 23, 2017 10:29:49 AM

----Original Message----

From: Barbara Hayden [mailto:info@nopecincy.org]

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 4:54 PM

To: Johnson, Thomas < Thomas. Johnson@puco.ohio.gov > Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear PUCO Commissioner Thomas W. Johnson,

As a resident of Sycamore Twp and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

I don't think this pipeline is necessary. And I am concerned about it going thru populated neighborhoods near children and schools.

Can't Duke use the existing pipes or route a new pipeline far far away from their customers and families.

I am 8 months pregnant with twins, so I have not been able to attend any of the hearings. But I definitely am concerned for my family and my neighbors and I don't want this near me!

I think it is shameful to host a hearing and then no one from the siting board to show up. Many people changed their schedules to attend, and the siting board members should be there as advertised. What are you doing to make this right?

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Barbara Hayden

Subject: FW: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Date: Friday, June 23, 2017 10:29:38 AM

----Original Message-----

From: Rebecca Brown [mailto:info@nopecincy.org]

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 6:02 PM

To: Johnson, Thomas < Thomas.Johnson@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear PUCO Commissioner Thomas W. Johnson,

As a resident of Columbia Twp and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

The proposed Duke Energy central corridor pipeline, if approved, will go past schools, churches, synagogues, hospitals, medical facilities, businesses, recreational facilities, and homes. Please. Keep us safe. Say no to this project!

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards, Rebecca Brown

Subject: FW: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Date: Friday, June 23, 2017 10:29:29 AM

----Original Message-----

From: Jane Rice [mailto:info@nopecincy.org] Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 7:02 PM

To: Johnson, Thomas < Thomas. Johnson@puco.ohio.gov > Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear PUCO Commissioner Thomas W. Johnson,

As a resident of Sycamore Twp and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

This Pipeline does not benefit Hamilton Country and yet we are going to have to foot the bill for it!! It is an Interstate transmission line and should not be under the Ohio siting boards. Additionally, all the routes run smack dab through the middle of highly populated areas!! Duke has not proved that this pipeline is needed by Hamilton County and Cincinnati. They are only out for the money paid to them to transport the gas into Kentucky. The siting boards did not even show up to hear our complaints but sent representatives instead! This pipeline should be moved to a rural area and paid for by Duke!

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards, Jane Rice

Subject: FW: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Date: Friday, June 23, 2017 10:29:20 AM

----Original Message-----

From: Rebecca Brown [mailto:info@nopecincy.org]

Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 9:20 AM

To: Johnson, Thomas < Thomas.Johnson@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear PUCO Commissioner Thomas W. Johnson,

As a resident of Columbia Twp and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

To Whom It May Concern;

On June 15 I attended the Ohio Power Siting Board hearing in order to express my concerns regarding the large high pressure natural gas line that, if approved, will endanger school children, those attending churches and synagogues, elderly and hospitalized, store owners, and home owners - people going about living their lives. How disappointed I was to see that no one who has been appointed to this board was in attendance to hear my concerns and the concerns of others. Yes, the staff members assured us that films were being made and transcripts were being typed for the board to view and peruse. The words, if read, hardly show the fears and concerns that were so compassionately expressed by so many. Video cannot do justice to the collective feelings of concern in the room. This pipeline proposal, which can not only have detrimental results to the local economy, have a negative effect of the environment, and endanger many lives, should be taken more seriously. Please. Stop this Pipeline. Our lives depend on it.

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards, Rebecca Brown

Subject: FW: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Date: Friday, June 23, 2017 10:26:04 AM

----Original Message-----

From: Ralph Lowenstein [mailto:info@nopecincy.org]

Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 7:59 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board,

As a resident of Blue Ash and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

We strongly oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Project as it not only appears that it will do nothing to enhance the availability of gas to our area, and it definitely should not be routed through either of the densely populated areas being proposed by Duke Energy.

In addition, we were appalled that no representatives of the Ohio Power Siting Board nor of Duke were in attendance at the June 15, 2017 open meeting. Many residents made it a point to attend and to present their positions on the issue. The fact that OPSB members found it too unimportant to attend and to personally hear our concerns makes it obvious that residents' concerns are of no interest to the members of the body responsible for determining the fate and/or location of the pipeline. Apparently the issue has been decided and this meeting was merely a formality but of no interest to the people who should have been there.

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Ralph Lowenstein

Subject: FW: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 9:49:05 AM

Public comment: 16-0253-GA-BTX

----Original Message----

From: Robert Kissinger [mailto:info@nopecincy.org]

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 2:23 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board,

As a resident of Montgomery and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

I attended the OPSB public hearing on June 15th, and spend three hours listening to my fellow community members tell their stories about how this dangerous pipeline will affect them. I then found out that NOT ONE OPSB BOARD MEMBER ATTENDED!!!!!!!!!! The board members should be ashamed of themselves. This pipeline shound not be built. Had the board attended, they would have been able to understand why. What a poor example the baord gives. They will make critical decisions that could adversely affect many communities, but yet refuses to listen to those very citizens they affect. Shame on all you!

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards, Robert Kissinger

Subject: FW: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 9:48:59 AM

Public comment: 16-0253-GA-BTX

----Original Message----

From: Martinette Shelton [mailto:info@nopecincy.org]

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 2:55 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board,

As a resident of Cincinnati and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

I oppose any new gas pipeline. I don't care what route they come up with. At this point in time in history our path forward is clearly with renewable energy not fossil fuel. Why we would endanger people and the environment with this proposed expansion?

Our own Siting Board decided not to join in a community meeting with citizens in the proposed route areas. Why? I don't even understand how this came to be, but to have our own officials not even participate is completely unacceptable

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Martinette Shelton

Subject: FW: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 9:48:51 AM

Public comment: 16-0253-GA-BTX

----Original Message----

From: Alvin Denenberg [mailto:info@nopecincy.org]

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 3:29 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board,

As a resident of Blue Ash and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

This pipeline expansion project is a major safety hazard to anyone who resides or is present within the pipeline blast area; it will cause devastation to the land it will be installed in; and will result in substantial property value loss. (Some real estate brokers have estimated the property value loss as high as 30%)

As a safety hazard, if there is an explosion, (and there have been multiple instances across the United States), anyone within a 500 ft radius has a high chance of death or serious burns. There have been concerns about how the pipeline is constructed in order to prevent any leaks, how often the pipeline is monitored, and the response time by Duke Energy.

If you look at the proposed pipeline routes, the green route, crosses multiple residential areas on Glendale-Milford Rd., Reading Rd., and the new Blue Ash Summit Park, where many concerts occur, and a location where families bring their children to enjoy nature and have fun. This park has cost millions in taxes to Blue Ash residents, and as part of the project, Duke Energy will also install a pressure relief valve on that land.

This green route also passes in front of the Boy Scouts Achievement Center and Gorman Heritage Farm, where children of all ages, attend meetings and overnight camping adventures to learn skills.

The alternate orange route, will not only pass thru residential areas, it will also be in close proximity to the Kenwood Towne Center, several shops and restaurants, several medical office buildings, and the Mercy-Jewish Hospital, putting thousands of patients and shoppers at risk.

Home owners will lose use of some of their property, due to the underground pipeline. Trees and other foliage will be removed, stream crossings will have to be altered, resulting in water runoff, leading to flooding. Animal habitats will also be destroyed in the process.

In addition to the above reasons why I am opposed to the pipeline, I am appalled that the OPSB wasn't even at the recent hearing to listen to these reasons.

This action demonstrates to me that the ,OPSB and Governor of Ohio, must be influenced by Duke Energy and could care less for the citizens of Ohio.

Maybe this pipeline should go thru your neighborhoods. So let's make sure this pipeline does not go thru anyone of the proposed routes, since it is not needed and is dangerous.

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards, Alvin Denenberg

Subject: FW: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 9:48:43 AM

Public comment: 16-0253-GA-BTX

----Original Message----

From: Barbara Hayden [mailto:info@nopecincy.org]

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 4:54 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board,

As a resident of Sycamore Twp and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

I don't think this pipeline is necessary. And I am concerned about it going thru populated neighborhoods near children and schools.

Can't Duke use the existing pipes or route a new pipeline far far away from their customers and families.

I am 8 months pregnant with twins, so I have not been able to attend any of the hearings. But I definitely am concerned for my family and my neighbors and I don't want this near me!

I think it is shameful to host a hearing and then no one from the siting board to show up. Many people changed their schedules to attend, and the siting board members should be there as advertised. What are you doing to make this right?

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Barbara Hayden

Subject: FW: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 9:48:36 AM

Public comment: 16-0253-GA-BTX

----Original Message----

From: Rebecca Brown [mailto:info@nopecincy.org]

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 6:02 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board,

As a resident of Columbia Twp and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

The proposed Duke Energy central corridor pipeline, if approved, will go past schools, churches, synagogues, hospitals, medical facilities, businesses, recreational facilities, and homes. Please. Keep us safe. Say no to this project!

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Rebecca Brown

Subject: FW: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 9:48:28 AM

Public comment: 16-0253-GA-BTX

----Original Message----

From: Jane Rice [mailto:info@nopecincy.org] Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 7:02 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board,

As a resident of Sycamore Twp and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

This Pipeline does not benefit Hamilton Country and yet we are going to have to foot the bill for it!! It is an Interstate transmission line and should not be under the Ohio siting boards. Additionally, all the routes run smack dab through the middle of highly populated areas!! Duke has not proved that this pipeline is needed by Hamilton County and Cincinnati. They are only out for the money paid to them to transport the gas into Kentucky. The siting boards did not even show up to hear our complaints but sent representatives instead! This pipeline should be moved to a rural area and paid for by Duke!

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards, Jane Rice

Subject: FW: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 9:48:22 AM

Public comment: 16-0253-GA-BTX

----Original Message----

From: Rebecca Brown [mailto:info@nopecincy.org]

Sent: Thursday, June 22, 2017 9:19 AM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board,

As a resident of Columbia Twp and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

To Whom It May Concern;

On June 15 I attended the Ohio Power Siting Board hearing in order to express my concerns regarding the large high pressure natural gas line that, if approved, will endanger school children, those attending churches and synagogues, elderly and hospitalized, store owners, and home owners - people going about living their lives. How disappointed I was to see that no one who has been appointed to this board was in attendance to hear my concerns and the concerns of others. Yes, the staff members assured us that films were being made and transcripts were being typed for the board to view and peruse. The words, if read, hardly show the fears and concerns that were so compassionately expressed by so many. Video cannot do justice to the collective feelings of concern in the room. This pipeline proposal, which can not only have detrimental results to the local economy, have a negative effect of the environment, and endanger many lives, should be taken more seriously. Please. Stop this Pipeline. Our lives depend on it.

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Rebecca Brown

Subject: FW: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Date: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 1:17:48 PM

Public comment: 16-0253-GA-BTX

----Original Message----

From: Teresa Snavely [mailto:info@nopecincy.org]

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 12:46 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board,

As a resident of Reading and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

i am opposed to the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension because of the additional fear of injuring humans.

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Teresa Snavely

Subject: FW: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Date: Thursday, June 22, 2017 9:49:13 AM

Public comment: 16-0253-GA-BTX

----Original Message----

From: Bobbie Leitner [mailto:info@nopecincy.org]

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 2:19 PM

To: Puco ContactOPSB <contactopsb@puco.ohio.gov>

Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear Ohio Power Siting Board,

As a resident of Blue Ash and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

As an effected citizen opposed to Duke Energy Ohio's proposed pipeline extension, I was appalled by the blatant lack of concern communicated by the OPSB as evidenced by their lack of attendance at the so called "Public Hearing" on June 15, 2017, in Cincinnati, Ohio!

Shame on all of you!

Governor Kasich take notice! Your appointed board members are not doing their job!

That hearing was NOT a public hearing!

A public hearing's purpose is meant to HEAR the citizens...in person...up close and personal!

As professionals who were appointed by our governor you hold a position of authority. Your role entails looking into the eyes of those who are appealling! We the people look to you with respect and dignity for the positions you were appointed to do; however, how can we do that if you aren't present!

What were you thinking?

Were you running from your responsibility?

What a tragedy!

One must question if there truly is a process?

Respectfully,

Bobbie D. Leitner

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Bobbie Leitner

Subject: FW: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Date: Friday, June 23, 2017 10:30:38 AM

----Original Message-----

From: Bobbie Leitner [mailto:info@nopecincy.org]

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 2:19 PM

To: Johnson, Thomas < Thomas.Johnson@puco.ohio.gov>
Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear PUCO Commissioner Thomas W. Johnson,

As a resident of Blue Ash and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

As an effected citizen opposed to Duke Energy Ohio's proposed pipeline extension, I was appalled by the blatant lack of concern communicated by the OPSB as evidenced by their lack of attendance at the so called "Public Hearing" on June 15, 2017, in Cincinnati, Ohio!

Shame on all of you!

Governor Kasich take notice! Your appointed board members are not doing their job!

That hearing was NOT a public hearing!

A public hearing's purpose is meant to HEAR the citizens...in person...up close and personal!

As professionals who were appointed by our governor you hold a position of authority. Your role entails looking into the eyes of those who are appealling! We the people look to you with respect and dignity for the positions you were appointed to do; however, how can we do that if you aren't present!

What were you thinking?

Were you running from your responsibility?

What a tragedy!

One must question if there truly is a process?

Respectfully,

Bobbie D. Leitner

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Bobbie Leitner

Subject: RE: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Date: Friday, June 23, 2017 10:30:17 AM

----Original Message-----

From: Teresa Snavely [mailto:info@nopecincy.org]

Sent: Wednesday, June 21, 2017 12:46 PM

To: Johnson, Thomas < Thomas. Johnson@puco.ohio.gov > Subject: Oppose the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project

Dear PUCO Commissioner Thomas W. Johnson,

As a resident of Reading and concerned citizen, I am writing you to register my opposition to Central Corridor Pipeline Extension Project (Reference No. 16-253- GA-BTX).

i am opposed to the Central Corridor Pipeline Extension because of the additional fear of injuring humans.

This pipeline will travel through densely populated areas, including my neighborhood and will pose a danger to residences, schools, businesses and houses of worship.

Unlike delivery pipelines, this pipeline will be under up to 500psi pressure and an accident or rupture could cause injuries, death and destruction of property within a radius of 1000 feet.

I ask you to oppose this pipeline and encourage both Duke Energy and the Ohio Power Siting Board to reject this pipeline

Thank you for your consideration.

Regards,

Teresa Snavely

This foregoing document was electronically filed with the Public Utilities

Commission of Ohio Docketing Information System on

6/23/2017 12:17:29 PM

in

Case No(s). 16-0253-GA-BTX

Summary: Public Comment electronically filed by Docketing Staff on behalf of Docketing